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OTTAWA.

March 17th, 1924.
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Dear Sir Arthur,-

Having noticed in the newspapers that 
Dr. L. P. Jacks is to receive an honorary degree at the Spring 
Convocation at McGill University, we venture to ask if in your 
opinion he would have time to visit Ottawa as the guest of our 
Club.

We would like very much to have him address 
one of our luncheons but before communicating with him we thought 
it better to find out from you whether his plans would permit this. 
We would appreciate it if you would kindly let us know when you 
expect Dr. Jacks and may we also say that we will rely on your 
friendly interest in our Club, which has been so often exemplified 
in the past, to obtain him for us if at all possible.

With best personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

on. Secretary.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q,
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